
 
 

 

TO:    David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

  

 

FROM:  George E. Seagraves, Fire Chief 

 

 

DATE:  December 10, 2011 

 

 

RE:   Good Neighbor Award 

 

 

 

Please place on the February 19, 2009 Board of Trustees Agenda the Good Neighbor Award 

being presented to Beth Hubbard. 
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